BALDWIN COUNTY

HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT
P.0. Box 220 MARK ACREMAN, P.E.

TELEPHONE: (251) 937-0371
FAX (251) 937-0201

July 18, 2025

Baldwin County Commission

312 Courthouse Square

Bay Minette, AL 36507

Re: Baldwin County Resurfacing Project FY 2025: Group 1RA

BCR-2025-1RA

BALDWIN COUNTY

AREA 200, and 300

Dear Commissioners:

My office has thoroughly reviewed the bids taken on July 16, 2025 for the above referenced project.
Four (4) bids were received, of which HCL Contracting LLC was the lowest bidder under Alternative
2 (All labor only) with a bid of $ 971,005.35. The County provided asphalt is estimated to be

$ 1,991,831.77, bringing the total project cost to $ 2,962,837.12.

The total cost for BCR-2025-1RA was estimated to be $2,700,000.00.

Each bid package has been reviewed for the inclusion of the appropriate bid bond and errors.

Ammons & Blackmon had an error in their bid calculation that resulted of an increase of $3,750.00.
This error did not change the outcome of the low bidder.

Based on this information, it is my recommendation that the Baldwin County Commission award this
contract to HCL Contracting LLC under Alternate 2(All labor only) in the amount $ 971,005.35.

If you have any questions or comments, please give me a call at 251-937-0371.
Sincerely,

Yol Crsscon—

Mark Acreman, P.E.
Assistant County Engineer
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